Nature for the Future

November 16, 2020

Dr. Sigmund Hudson
6332 San Bonita
Clayton, MO 63105

Dear Dr. Hudson:

The Lisbon Conservation Commission would like to thank you for your recent assistance with
the Natural Resource section of the Master Plan. You provided historical context, conducted
research, and filled in gaps in our knowledge that only someone who has been caring for
Lisbon’s environment for over forty years could. What a great gift you have given to our town

and its natural and historical resources.
Including information pertinent to the Conservation Commission’s commitment to Lisbon'’s

natural resources and the long-term conservation goals in the Master Plan will help secure
them well into the future. There is more work ahead, and the town must approve this section

at the town meeting in March, but we are one step closer.

The Conservation Commission would like to offer you commendation and this letter of
appreciation for taking the initiative.

It is citizens like you that make Lisbon such a wonderful place to live.

Sincerely,
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